
 
Region 8 Merger 

 
 
 
 

The UAW International Executive Board (IEB) voted on 
December 5 to merge the states represented by UAW 
Region 5 between UAW Regions 4 and 8. With the 
announcement of the coming merger we would like to take the 
opportunity to assure members from both regions a smooth 
transition. This merger will not impact or interrupt membership 
services or regional operations for any local unions. We 
welcome, with open arms, the members, leadership and clerical 
of Region 5. 
 
 
On behalf of the UAW Region 8 Leadership, Staff , and 
Clerical, welcome Region 5! 
 


